
School News： 

 

Our students, Steven Wang (3A) and Hebe Wong (3B) have expressed their points of 

view towards the topic about “If you were a character living in a movie, book or 

television show, what genre would you want it to be?” The articles ware published in 

SCMP (Young Post) on 20 April, 2021. 
 


